
Richard Riess

P624615

3225 W. Gibson Ln

Phoenix, AZ  85009
7-8-10

Attn: Marie Dextraze

Consul

Canadian Consulate General

500 Hope St., 9th Floor

Los Angeles, CA   90071

Re: request  for  information

Dear Miss Dextraze:

On July 6, 2010 I received a letter from

you (dated June 30, 2010) and the booklet entitled

"A Guide for Canadians Imprisoned Abroad".  Allow

me to say I sincerely appreciate  your  consideration.

There is one question, in particular,  which  has

been troubling me since your letter arrived.  Exactly

how did you cometo know that I am currently

detained by the Maricopa County Sheriff's Office?

Of course, I am certain you are quite busy,
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however, if  you do have  the  time  to  respond I

would certainly appreciate  it.

I thank you for your time and assistance in

this matter.

Sincerely,

Richard Riess
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